
 
 
 

19
th
 June 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer of Children in Year 6 
 
Unfortunately, due to the number of children able to stay 
behind for production rehearsals, we will not be carrying on 
with this after this week; Thursday 21st will be the last after 
school rehearsal. 
 
We do thank all of those who were able to stay, but we do 
appreciate that with other commitments, this wasn't possible 
for every child.  With too many missing, we are limited with 
which scenes we can do. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  And 
thank you for your continued support. 
 
Don't worry - the show will go on! 
 
Many thanks, 
 

Mrs Speight 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


